
 

 

Notice of Resumption of Seawood Hotel Business 

 

We have been closed the whole building for a long time due to the influence of the new 

coronavirus. We were able to resume the business of the entire building." 

 

Starting on Saturday, June 12, we will reopen our hotel, restaurant, and all other facilities. 

 

In order to prevent the spread of the new coronavirus, our hotel employees will continue to 

provide services with gloves, masks, etc. in place. Your understanding and cooperation are 

appreciated. 

 

At the Seawood Hotel, employees are required to thoroughly implement hygiene control, such 

as washing their hands, and to wear a mask at the time of check-in and in shared spaces to 

ensure the safety and security of customers. 

 

We also prepared disinfectant alcohol for each facility and restaurant. 

We ask you to use this service for your cooperation in hygiene, such as moving or going out 

and returning to the office. 

 

Going forward, we will carefully gather information from the government notification of the 

new coronavirus, Okinawa prefecture, and local governments, and strive to ensure that our 

customers can enjoy their stay at the hotel in a comfortable manner. 

 

                           Seawood Hotel Manager 

 

  


